
RE: Proposed Heritage Revitalization Agreement for 102 Seventh Avenue 
  

Dear Mayor, Council and City Staff, 
  

I am a resident of New Westminster, and I am writing in support of the proposal to 
preserve the Maddock House and new plan to for a duplex. 
 
I find that too many new homes are built in our city, and we should do more to preserve 
the heritage of New Westminster. The Maddock house is beautiful home that should be 
preserved.  
 
I think the city should support more initiatives like this one to create more densification 
and to allow new families to be able to move to New Westminster  
  

  
Sincerely, Premdeep Singh Hoonjan 
 

 

Jardine St New Westminster B.C. 

 


